

Service Board

Memo To: All Utility Board Members

From: Robert Logan, Chairman

Marion Utility Service Board

Re: Rescheduling of the Thursday, April 5, 2018 Meeting

Dear Board Member:

The Marion Utility Service Board's regularly scheduled meeting for Thursday, April 5, 2018 has been rescheduled for **Thursday**, **April 19, 2018 at 5:30 p.m.** in the conference room of the Marion Utilities Administration Building at 1540 North Washington Street, Marion, Indiana.

The agenda will be sent prior to the meeting. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and hope to see you on April 19th.

Robert Logan, Chairman Marion Utility Service Board

cc: News Media
City Administration



